
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
December 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
I am writing to you to inform you that on Friday 13 December, our academy will be holding a Christmas 
Jumper Day.  
 
Students can wear a Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper; however, students must adhere to 
all other school uniform policy. Where students may not have a Christmas jumper, they are 
recommended to wear a plain jumper in the festive colours of either red or green.  
 
This year students are being asked to bring in a food item for donation. Donations will be delivered to 
Bradford Central Foodbank to help support those in our local community. Please see below a list of food 
items which Bradford Central Foodbank are currently in need of.  
 
Donation guidance:  
• Teabags  
• Dried foods (pasta, rice)  
• Tinned items (soup, tinned vegetables, beans)  
• Biscuits  
• Coffee  
 
We kindly request that all items are non-perishable as there is not the capacity to store fridge or freezer 
items and we do not want to waste any food.  
 
Donations will be collected by form tutors during Morning Meeting on Friday 13 December. Thank you 
for your continued support towards the local community, we are very much looking forward to sharing 
outcome of our food bank appeal.  
 
Your faithfully  

   
  
Mr J Yale    
Assistant Principal     
 


